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Comments: Maintain protections for Alaska Roadless Rule
Dear Secretary Secretary Perdue,

I[rsquo]m tired of the rhetoric.

You must be too.

Logging happened here for 40 years.

The earth didn[rsquo]t catch on fire.

The salmon did not die off.

The deer and bear are at record numbers.

Sadly so are eco terrorists. With ridiculous claims that are emotionally driven, not scientific and disingenuous.
They spin everything and lie when it suits them.

The timber industry is important as tourism, fishing or mining.
It is the only green renewable resource industry in Alaska.
Let[rsquo]s repeal the roadless rule!

I urge you in the strongest terms.

Sincerely,

Paul A. Comolli

Hoonah, Alaska

Sincerely,

Mr. Paul Comolli

Hoonah, AK 99829-0166

[Position]



